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North Yorkshire Learning Disability 
Partnership Board – quick-look minutes 

 

 

    

These are the quick-look minutes for the North 

Yorkshire Learning Disability Partnership Board 

on Friday 29 March 2019.  
 

 
 

We met at the Mencap Goosecroft Centre in 

Northallerton.   

      

The meeting was chaired by Sam Suttar and 

Jim Martin.  

 

 

What we talked about 

 

Sam and Jim welcomed everybody. Sam explained 

the meeting rules and housekeeping. Jim told us 

about what we will do today. 

 

We all congratulated Christopher Porter for winning 

the Craven Citizen of the Year Award.  
 

 
 

Jim asked everyone if they agree with the minutes 
from our last meeting. Everybody agreed.  
 
Shanna told us what has happened with the action 
points from the last meeting.  
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Live Well, Live Longer Delivery Group update 
 
The Group told us about their meeting in York in 
February. They talked about action plans for: 

 Annual Health Checks 

 Accessible information 

 More people to know about self-advocacy 
 
Shanna told us the Accessible Information 
Standard letter has been sent to 900 organisations. 
 
We approved work the Board has finished with our 
Partnership Board stamp: 

 Easy read health action plan survey 

 Sharing annual health check flyers 

 Easy read checklist 

 Watch easy read videos 
 

 
 

 

Healthwatch North Yorkshire - Claire Canavan, 
Community Outreach Coordinator 
 
Claire told us about her job for Healthwatch North 
Yorkshire. She talked about Enter and View which 
is when they visit services and see what can be 
better. They would like self-advocates to help. She 
will make some easy read information about this.   
 

   
 

 

Transitions for young disabled people – Cara 
Nimmo, NYCC Head of Care & Support Craven. 
 
Cara talked about new plans to make transitions 
better. This is when young disabled people move 
from children’s social care to adults’ social care.  
 
They will work with young people from 16 years of 
age so that people can get used to changes slowly 
over 2 years. This will start in June 2019 and go 
slowly until 2021 to make sure everyone is happy.  
 
There will be a Transitions board made up of 
managers, service users and children. 

https://www.photosymbols.com/collections/ideas/products/transition-1
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Partnership Board work plan  
 
Shanna talked about things we will be working on 
at the Board and in our local groups this year. 
 

1. Getting more people involved with our groups 
2. Working together better in our groups 
3. Making the Health Task Groups work better  
4. Projects, including ways to stay safe 

 

 
 

Updating the logo for the Partnership Board 
 
Jamie asked us to think of ideas to update the logo 
for the Board. Everyone agreed to discuss this at 
their local meetings and send ideas by May 2019. 
 

 

Self-advocates’ feedback from local groups  
 
Shanna told us what happened about our ideas 
from the last meeting. 

 
We worked in groups to talk about getting the right 
kind of support.  

 North Yorkshire Health Task Group 
 
Mark told us what the Health Task Group has been 
working on. This includes: 

 New Terms of Reference 

 NHS 10 Year Plan 

 Leaflets about flu jabs 

 Hospital passports 
 

 

Inclusion North Members Day - Celestino 
 
Cel talked about the Inclusion North meeting in 
York in January. They did lots of group work about 
what life looks like if we are getting it right.  
 
They also heard from self advocates who used 
personal budgets to learn how to dance and 
watched them dance.  
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North Yorkshire Safe Places: Lesley Dale, NYCC 
 
Lesley told us about work to make the Safe Places 
project work better. She said 186 businesses are 
now Safe Places but there are some issues.  
 
NYCC staff visited Safe Places in Scarborough and 
Skipton. They found some do not exist and some 
staff are not sure what Safe Places is.  
 
Lesley and her team are looking at how to increase 
the number of Safe Places and to increase 
awareness and understanding of Safe Places. 
 
Before Phase 2 can start we all agreed that phase 
1 needed to be right first. They are working to get it 
right for the beginning of next year. 
 
Lesley asked if self-advocates wanted to help. 
 

 
 

CQC accessible information working group 
 
Christopher told us about the work that he has 
been doing with CQC and other self-advocates to 
make CQC reports easier to read and understand.  
Christopher said that they are slowly making 
improvements. He told us that PhotoSymbols might 
want self-advocates to model for their photos!   
 

 

    
 

 

Our next meetings 
 
Our next two Partnership Board meetings are:  
 

 Friday 5th July in Scarborough 
 

 Friday 25th October in Selby 

 
 
 


